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● We are off to a great start to the school year! Students are excited to be back in
the schedule and routine of school! The new playground is well-used throughout
the day and has been a huge favorite for students in SUN and ALEX!

● Staffing for our open EA positions continues to be challenging. We started the
school year with our current staff available and will continue to make the best
adjustments we can to meet the needs of students. A huge “thank you” to our staff
and their dedication to teamwork to make everything run smoothly!

● We welcomed our largest group to CVSEC at the start of the school year. Member
districts have indicated a continued need for more referrals to both SUN and ALEX.

● CVSEC is a trauma-informed school with adult-managed spaces. Our Behavior
Intervention (BI) teams have been problem-solving with students, adjusting and
assisting students with regulating, and are well-established with the internal
routines and management that make our building safe for students to learn.

Providing all students with the opportunities necessary to be successful in their
home, school and community in a safe and nurturing environment.


